
 
 
 

 

 
 Our ref: P81619 
 Your ref: MCUI 2020_3680_1 
 
8 February 2021 
 
Chief Executive Officer via email: enquiries@douglas.qld.gov.au  
Douglas Shire Council 
PO Box 723 
Mossman  Qld  4873 
 
Attention:  Jenny Elphinstone 
 
Dear Jenny 
 

Current Period – Further Extension to Friday 1 April 2021 
Nature Based Tourism, 40 Nicole Drive, Cape Tribulation (Lot 5 RP738897) 

 
Following our meeting with Mayor Kerr and yourself on 21 January 2021, the consideration is being 
given to the best approach for the project.and our subsequent discussions,I am pleased to provide 
you with further information in relation to the application for Nature Based Tourism at Nicole Drive, 
Cape Tribulation.   
 
This application is currently ‘on hold’.  The purpose of this letter is to request a further extension to 
the current period to Friday 1 April 2021.   
 
If you require any further information, please call me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Nikki Huddy (FPIA)  
Registered Planner 
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